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User Stories 0 / 11 Estimate: 0

This item hasn't been started

Add item

Current Sprint 2 / 5 Estimate: 0

Focused stories for current sprint

Add item

Done 8 Estimate: 0

This has been completed

Add item

Draft

As a developer, I would like to ensure that
updates to Android/iOS do not break the app,
also a problem fixing manual so users always
have a smooth experience.

Medium 8

Draft

As a developer, I would like to know when users
obtain a certain number of points by posting to
Instagram, so that I can send them the prize of
their choosing.

Medium 13

Draft

As a user, I would like a short tutorial that
pops up when I first launch the app or access
a new feature.

High 13 Iteration

Draft

As a user, I would like to link my app account
to Instagram.

High 8

Draft

As a user, I would like to navigate between
POIs easily so I can complete the tour
without getting lost.

High 13

Draft

As a user, I would like the ability to click a
link directly from a POI to the full article in
the magazine, so I can read more about that
historical site.

Medium 3

Draft

As a developer, I would like to create or edit
tours based on my client's directions so that
the client’s specific requests are implemented
efficiently.

Medium 3 Iteration 3

Draft

As a user, I would like to post my photo to
Instagram and contribute to my score on the
leaderboard, so I can compete with others.

Medium 13

Draft

As a user, I would like the app to recommend
the best tour type for me (walking, biking,
driving), so I can choose the most convenient
option.

Medium 3

Draft

As a user, I would like to listen to text-to-
speech for POI descriptions.
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